
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Monday, March 20, 2023. 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

______ Last Wednesday, our Gateway Orchestra Musicians performed at Orchestra 
Festival for internationally famous composer, Terry Shade.  All three of our Orchestras 
received Superior Plus ratings (the highest possible score at the festival).  Congratulations, 
OrchFam!  You made us proud! 
 
______ Round three of March Madness is intense! Be sure to vote by the end of today to 
help determine which books will go to the finals. 
 
______There is no yearbook club meeting today.  See you next Monday!  
 
______ Study Club is cancelled today, Tuesday, and Wednesday. It will resume on 
Thursday. 
 
______ The 4 PM Activity Bus is cancelled today. 
  
______ Jackson High School will be holding the 8th Grade Family Night on Tuesday, March 
21, at 6:30 PM in the Jackson Gym.  Join Jackson counselors, administrators, teachers, 
and students for an informative night about transitioning to Jackson.   

______ Calling all AV members with a passion for leadership! This year's AV club 
founders—and current leaders—are moving up to high school next year, so we will need to 
elect new leaders for the 2023-2024 school year. If you indicated your interest at the last 
meeting, an email will have been sent to you with a form to put your name on the election 
ballots. If you are interested but did not get the chance to sign your name, email club leader 
Harini Sathishkumar to get the form. Club elections will occur on March 30th at our normal 
AV meeting time. 

______ If you are participating in an after-school club, make sure your parents know about 
it by lunchtime.  Also, if you need a ride home, be sure to sign up for the 4 PM activity bus 
on the list in the Commons during lunch.  Be sure to tell your parents that you are taking the 
activity bus and that there is no scheduled time that you will be dropped off.  It depends on 
how many students are riding the bus. 

______ Track starts on April 10. If you have already registered, please check your email for 
a message from FinalForms that may require your attention. 
 
______ If you would like to try out for the Jackson Cheer Team, please sign up at the 
Office. The deadline to register is April 13, so sign up today. 
 
And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!  


